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Partner	Sarah	Roller	spoke	at	the	2010	International	Boston	Seafood	Show	on	March	15,	2010.	In	a
session	titled	“Food	Safety	Reform	Updates,”	Ms.	Roller	discussed	the	latest	in	food	safety	reform	in
regards	to	seafood.	The	session	brought	together	representatives	from	the	FDA,	USDA,	Customs,	and
other	food	safety	advocates.
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